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U. S. fluclear Regulatory Commission |
Region IV "

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

Reference: (1) Docket tio. 50-285
(2) Letter NRC (D. R. Hunter) to OPPD (R. L. Andrews)

dated January 25, 1985 .

Dear Mr. Hunter:
Emergency Preparedness

The Omaha Public Power District received Reference (2) which conc.erned an offsite
emergency preparedness Class A deficiency for the State of Iowe identified by FEMA
during the emergency exercise of Octo'>er 24, 1984. The District subsequently con-
tacted Mr. J. B. Baird of your office regarding this matter. This letter serves
to formalize the discussion held. Specifically, it was stated that based on NRC
review of the FEMA Class A deficiercy, the item was not classified as a significant
deficiency. We therefore underst&nd that there is no 120-day requirement to resolve
this deficiency. The District is currently working with the State of Iowa toward
time %r resolution of this matter. To date, two training sessions have been held
with the State of Iowa and a drill is scheduled for April 8, 1985.

Sin rely,

W
R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/DJM/dao

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Federal Emergency Management Agency
Region VII
911 Walnut Street
Kansas City, MO 64106
Attention: Mr. F. Begley /

)
Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager I

Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector 'q
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